
 
 

 

 

12 March 2010 
 
 
Via electronic mail:  stuart@lawley.com 
 
Stuart Lawley 
Chairman 
ICM Registry 
 
Dear Stuart: 
 
Thank you for your letters of 25 February 2010, 2 March 2010 and 10 March 2010 
regarding the Independent Review Panel’s Declaration and the Board’s consideration 
of that matter.  The Board certainly appreciates the impact of having just concluded 
the first Independent Review Proceedings in ICANN’s history and we appreciate your 
inputs regarding that result.  
 
Rest assured that ICANN is taking the Declaration seriously and, as required under 
Article IV, section 3.15 of ICANN Bylaws, we are considering the Declaration at 
various meetings throughout the week here in Nairobi.  Thank you for your statement 
of your willingness to work cooperatively with ICANN.  While I will respectfully 
decline your invitation for a meeting this week, I thank you for the offer and hope that 
we can meet if necessary, as we continue to conduct our review of the matter. 
 
 
    Best regards, 

 
    Chairman, ICANN 
 


